


 

               

AND FURTHER THAT any increase above 5% be absorbed by the province as the additional costs 
are directly the result of collective bargaining that was within the control of the OPP and should have 
been known to be financially unsustainable for the municipalities that now need to pay the bill; 

  

AND FURTHER THAT the Town request that the County of Simcoe undertake a feasibility study for 
a County Police Force; 

  

AND FURTHER THAT a copy of this Resolution be sent to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of 
Ontario, the Honourable Michael Kerzner, Solicitor General, MPP Brian Saunderson, the County of 
Simcoe and all 329 municipalities serviced by OPP. 

 
Your favorable consideration of this matter is appreciated.  
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at mayor@wasagabeach.com or (705) 429-3844 ext. 
2225. 
 

Sincerely, 

Brian Smith 
Mayor, Town of Wasaga Beach 

 

/kf 
cc: (via email) 
Premier Doug Ford  
MPP Brian Saunderson 
The County of Simcoe 
All municipalities serviced by the OPP 

 
 

 
 

 




